CHS PRINCIPAL BRAD PHIPPS WITH THE DEBUT OF THE 'COLONEL CONNECTION'
Tuesday, 07 January 2014 05:41

Need to know the happenings at Caverna High School? Well WCLU News now has you
covered with our weekly ‘Colonel Connection’. Brad Phipps, Principal at Caverna High School

tells us what to expect:

{audio}http://wcluradio.com/newscuts/010714colonelconnection.mp3{/audio}

The ‘Colonel Connection’ will air on Tuesdays and here is Phipps with the debut of the ‘Colonel
Connection’:

{audio}http://wcluradio.com/newscuts/010714colonelconnection1.mp3{audio}




